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UPCOMING MEETING DATES:
MAY 20th –THIRD SUNDAY Open House
JUNE 24th – FOURTH SUNDAY
JULY 22nd – FOURTH SUNDAY 
RAINBOW FEATHERS BIRD CLUB

Who we are and what we are about

· Non Profit club with members throughout the tri-county area, single bird owners, or just thinking of getting a bird, families, breeders, exhibitors, all are welcome.

· Support scholarships for avian vet students

· Yearly Bird Fair

· Club Library for members

· Grooming available

· Avian rescue/relocation programs

· Monthly meetings with programs of interest to members.

· Monthly newsletter

· Periodic Service projects

· Field Trips

· Educational Programs upon request

· Make-it-take-it workshops and more…….

Come join us and have your feathers preened by other Pet Bird Enthusiasts
Rainbow Feathers Bird Club Elected Officers:

President – Dave Carol 734-422-5981


Email – sweettweeters@comcast.net 

Vice President – Steve Plafchan 734-513-0030


Email – splafchan@twmi.rr.com 

Secretary– Marie Keehl 734-422-5981

Email – mariekeehl@ymail.com
Treasurer and Membership Secretary – 
Tammy Carol 734-422-5981


Email – sweettweeters@comcast.net 

Board of Trustees – 

Henry Jedrzejek-734-427-3187

Email- bigduke@comcast.net 
            Stan Johnson 248-746-0520


Email- mmisterjay@comcast.net

Mary Perva - 517-618-7008
ALL HEALTHY AND CLIPPED BIRDS ARE ALWAYS WELCOME TO ACCOMPANY THEIR HUMAN COMPANIONS TO THE MONTHLY MEETINGS.  WE MEET AT THE UNITED METHODIST CHURCH, 6443 MERRIMAN ROAD BETWEEN FORD AND WARREN IN GARDEN CITY.  MEETINGS START AT 2:00 PM.

Anyone interested in becoming a member please contact Tammy Carol @ 734-422-5981 or by e-mail sweettweeters@comcast.net 
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Steve Plafchan is now doing the newsletter.  All ads and articles will be due the 1st weekend of the month for publishing in the current month’s newsletter.  Please send all items to him at 11021 Henry Ruff Livonia, MI 48150 or email to splafchan@twmi.rr.com
Everyone is encouraged to submit articles for the newsletter – this is YOUR newsletter.

Articles and/or pictures copied from other publications must be accompanied with written permission from original publication and author; this needs to be provided to the editor along with the article and/or picture.

Editor reserves the right to approve and/or edit any articles submitted prior to publication.

Ads will be run free for members having a one-time sale (baby birds, etc.).  Those wishing to run ads multiple times or for a business must purchase a business membership.
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· Ask owner’s permission to handle/feed bird(s) and remember to return bird to the owner.
· Wash hands prior/after bird handling.

· When bringing companion birds to club meetings, only bring birds that you have had vet checked and in your possession for at least 30 days.

· Clean up after yourself and your bird(s) before you leave.

MEMBERS UPDATE


Charles Dixon is out of the hospital and is still recuperating from his surgery.  We all continue to keep him in our thoughts and prayers for a complete recovery.  See you again soon Charles!


Our sympathy’s go out to Lanah Harris on the loss of her Mother in law last month.  I’m sorry this is so late but the editor of Bird Droppings sort of dropped the poop on this announcement.  To Lanah we say “We are sorry for you loss.”
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The Rainbow Bridge


Sadly it must be reported that our club lost two feathered members last month.  Ruby a female Voss Eclectus who owned Jason and Danielle Miller and Merlo a male Eclectus who owned Tanya O’Conner both crossed over the rainbow bridge.  


Ruby succumbed very suddenly to an unknown neurological disorder.  She was and will forever be deeply loved by Jason and Danielle.  To we say Ruby, soar high and free across the rainbow bridge, you will always be remembered and loved.


Merlo’s reason for crossing is not known but it goes without saying he also will be missed by all of us.  Merlo, you too, soar high across the rainbow bridge.  You will be missed and forever loved.


To both we dedicate the following verse.
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The Rainbow Bridge

Just this side of heaven is a place called
 Rainbow Bridge.

When and animal dies that has been especially close to someone here, that pet goes to 
Rainbow Bridge.

There are meadows and hills for all our special friends so they can run and play together. There is plenty of food and water and sunshine, and our friends are warm and comfortable.

All of the animals that have been ill and old are restored to health and vigor, those who were hurt or maimed are made whole and strong again, just as we remember  in our dreams of days and times gone bye.  The animals are happy and content, except for one small thing; 

They miss someone very special to them who had to be left behind.  They all run and play together, but the day comes when one suddenly stops and looks into the distance,… 

The bright eyes are intent; the eager body quivers.  suddenly she begins to break away from the group, flying over the green grass,

 her wings carrying her faster and faster YOU ~ 

have just been spotted, and when you and your special friend meet,  you cling together in joyous reunion ~ 

never to be parted again. The sweet sounds of happy tweets play your ears; your hands again 

caress the beloved’s head, and you look once more into the trusting eyes of your pet,

 so long gone from your life but never absent from your heart ~

Then you cross~…the
 Rainbow Bridge together !
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CLUB WELFARE

. Please contact Jean Jedrzejek at 734-427-3187 or e-mail her at bigduke@comcast.net if you know of any club member who is in the hospital or has lost a loved one.
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Monthly snack list

We have decided to stop soliciting for snack volunteers for our meetings and make the format a potluck venue.  The reasoning for this is two fold; there have been very few members signing up for snacks and many members just bring dishes and deserts without signing up.  So from now on our meetings will be a potluck fair, YUM!!  

[image: image23.wmf]From the prez:

Well before you hear it from anyone else, yes I did get a new bird and no it is not what most people would think.  Our new baby is a fourteen week old mostly white with a little blue violet in spots, Parakeet.  That’s right, a Budgie a sweet tame beautiful little Budgie.  Now most people think of us as big bird people (Captain and Max) but there will always be a special place for those charming little guys that still draw ooohs and aaahs from Tammy and me at bird fairs.

Speaking of bird fairs we had one and it was a complete success.  From the used cage sale to the very hard to resist bake sale and the even harder to resist raffle the vendors, club members and attending public had a great time.  One of the best parts is that our attendance was up from last year so I hope this is a sign of things to come for our future fairs.  I also cannot say enough about how the club members really pitched in.  From set-up to tear-down and everywhere in between your presence was noticed.  Vendors raved about all the help they received coming in and going out and how happy our group seemed to be.  Even the attending public saw how happy the membership seemed to be and how well we all got along.  Well I had to be honest and tell them that it was not an act; what they saw was the real deal, I explained that this is how we are all the time and our meetings are even better.  “Thank you” to the club does not say enough for once again going above and the call of duty; I truly do not know what the club would do without such an outstanding membership.  You made our fair a success and you made me proud to listen to the vendors rave about our fair.  So to the membership of Rainbow Feathers Bird Club and Rescue my deepest thanks for being the greatest group of people in the universe, because the world isn’t big enough for the kind of thanks you guys deserve. YOU GUYS REALLY AND TOTALLY ROCK!!!!!!!

                          Until next time,

                        Your Prez, Dave 
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      Voice of the Veep 
   Wow, what a month last month was.  We had three educational shows, the Motor City Bird Breeders bird show and our bird fair.  This may be the under statement of the month but, I’m tired.

Our bird fair was a resounding success and the reason for me saying this is because of all of you.  Yes, the members of our club turned out on record numbers to help with the fair.  I’m going to make an attempt to hand out accolades to everyone but if I seem to miss you don’t worry you were still appreciated.  Rosemary’s efforts over the past year gathering raffle items and sending out letters to potential donors helped to make our raffle a success.  To everybody that was at the school on Friday night, I thank all of you.  The set-up was smooth and efficient and was completed in record time.  I also have to give a “high five” to the crew that was running the extension cords; you all did a great job.  From the tunnel rats behind the bleachers to the cord tapers everything was perfect and believe me when I say “I couldn’t have done it without you”.  The Bake Sale team also performed a wonderful job.  They enabled us to have the most profitable bake sale ever and everything sold out; that has never happened before.  To Sherry, Susan and Bev I say “Great Job.”  To all the bakers I also say wow and yum; I can’t wait until next year.  We incorporated a great idea this year that one of our members had suggested.  This was to put up tables and chairs in front of the raffle for people to sit at and relax; the tables worked out great.  They were used all day long and I believe they helped our raffle by giving guests a spot to sit.  The clean-up and tear down after the fair was quick and completed efficiently in record time.

I spoke with many vendors during the day and every one of them was pleased with our club and the members.  Every club member was polite and helpful to the vendors and they noticed.  They all appreciated our help moving them in and assisting them out after the fair was over. 

To everyone I want to extend my thanks, all of you did an outstanding job at the fair.  This is the reason why our club shines at an event like this, all of you the members.  GREAT JOB EVERYBODY! 
                                           Your Veep

                                              Steve 


[image: image25.wmf]There were two women at our bird fair talking as they approached the raffle table and one looked at a toy we had in the raffle and made this statement:  “I am going to stop buying my bird toys that he can destroy because I read on the internet it leads to feather mutilation and eventually plucking.”  When her friend asked her where on the internet she had found this it was in some bozo’s blog but she took it as the cold hard truth.  In fact there are many so called “internet experts” these days it can drive you crazy.  Just because it shows up on the internet it has to be true is the argument some people use and that is truly not the case.
One good example was the story that was making its rounds on the World Wide Web a few years ago accusing sunflower seeds of being a narcotic to birds.  The evidence they used to back it up was the fact that birds went nuts and would gorge themselves on the sunflower seeds until they were gone.  They said it put them in a state of euphoria not seen with other seeds or foods.  Many people believed this and many quit using sunflower seeds even as a treat.  The real fact of this matter was simply they taste good, really good to the birds.  It is like offering a 4 year old his choice to taste then they can pick one, chocolate cake or broccoli?  Well you know what their choice would be (mine too) the chocolate cake just because it tastes better.  Well with no real evidence to back this up it slowly became lost in cyber-space, but it took a while.  These kinds of things can make the life of a bird owner really, really nuts.  Now I am not saying that the internet is bad there are many wonderful websites out there with fantastic information but beware.  There are many independent sites that offer a somewhat cockeyed spin on things that leave you scratching your head.  What makes these less than reputable sites bad is that there are many people who believe them as gospel truth.  So please be discerning when surfing the web and separate the fact from the fiction.  Beware of the internet experts!!!

           Quality by Mother Nature

Original Corn Bean Mix®: Noodles-n-Nuts®
      Rainforest Rice Puddin®: Pollypasta®
                       Kung Fu Yum®
                              For Birds of  all Sizes [image: image12.png]VALUE, Crazy Corn
:f atacost
LESS THAN SEED!





The Industry Pioneer of Quality                                                                                                                                                           Broad Natural Low Fat Nutrition®
All at a Cost Less than Seed
Because Crazy Corn® expands and seed is 60% waste! We’ve made it easy to prevent the most common cause of bird death- malnutrition from a seed diet. Cook ahead monthly, freeze baggies, keep some in the fridge to serve instantly. Superior breeding, lustrous feathering. Self-weans chicks. Shining health. Generous chunky fruits, veggies, whole grains, exciting herbs, pastas, beans, legumes, melon seeds, nuts, and more! Ecstatic birds!                1-800-BIRD YUM

in California (818) 503-4YUM. Fax (818) 765-4895

SPECIAL BREEDER PRICING
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      Out and about 
        with Pookie
 


    This month’s topic may be considered a bit edgy for some of my readers but please bear with me.  The subject of this column is, companion human ownership.  Companion humans are a very involved pet to own, from proper nutrition and exercise to providing stimuli and preventing self destructive behavior.  Yes, a companion human is without a doubt not a pet for a first time human owner to have with little or no experience.


Companion humans are prone to sedentary behavior and will prefer to consume an unhealthy high fat diet if you allow them.  You as the owner must train your human to be active and forage, this will help to keep them healthy.  Foraging can be as simple as you hiding under cages, dressers or inside of cardboard boxes when your human is in a hurry to leave the house.  They will scramble and search vigorously for you which will boost their metabolism and stimulate their senses.  Another action plan to stimulate sudden movement is to join them on a couch or sofa for a nap.  They will be lulled into a sense of security by your presence; just as your human starts to nod off you place a large juicy poop on them or next to them.  This will result in a very sudden awakening as they attempt to not smear it all over themselves.  This movement generally results in failure so by the time your human has cleaned himself and the couch he is no longer tired.  If everything works as planed your human will now take you for a shoulder walk to the local pet store or if it’s safe, to the neighborhood park for some fresh air and sunshine.


Another duty of being a companion human owner is exercise.  Exercising your human is necessary and critical to their well being.  One of the best ways to promote exercise is through play and movement.  Toys for your human are very important because the movement and stimuli’s provided by them assist in proper health and fitness.  Some of the best human toys are located all around your home and cage.  Pine nuts, the shells of pine nuts are great human toys they are small, hard to see and hurt like the dickens when stepped upon by a bare human foot.  A human will derive hours of enjoyment and pleasure as he hops and bounces about the room trying to dislodge an offending husk from his foot.  You can also chew wood moldings, door casings, cardboard and newspapers into the smallest bits possible.  This action will assist your human in staying active and exercising.  He will spend days repairing and replacing chewed wood so you can modify it again in the near future.  Shredded newspaper and cardboard provides hours of pleasure for your companion human as they futilely attempt to vacuum up all the bits and pieces spread across the floor.


Please remember your companion human needs a proper diet low in fat with plenty of fresh fruit and vegetables while incorporating a regular regiment of exercise and stimulus.  With proper care your human will provide you with many years of faithful companionship and comfort.   
                        Chirps and Squawks

                                Pookie

.
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                                                                                  BITS from BABY

Howdy all my feathered and non-feathered friends.  This is your not so roving reporter Baby with the latest updates.  First of all I’d like to thank you for asking about me at the April meeting.  I’m still on the mend and will have to send my report in from my sick bed for a while yet.  Sorry I could not be with all my friends and I miss not going to the programs.
The attendance at April's meeting was slightly down from the last few meetings but still great and so was the food I was told.  There were sixty-nine people in attendance, fifty-four members and fifteen guests.  Two of the guests joined our flock (WE MUST BE DOING SOMETHING RIGHT!!).  We also had forty-one birds there, ten Cockatoos, ten African Grays, six Macaws, plus fifteen other types of parrots.
The weeks after our April meeting just flew by with one event after another.  We hardly had time to catch our breath. It all started on April 20th with the set up for our 15th annual Rainbow Feathers Bird Club Fair that was held on April 21st. , everyone really worked very hard to make the fair a huge success.  After the fair we had one day to recuperate and then did three American House senior educational programs and the Motor City Bird Breeders Bird Fair that took us to the end of April.  The programs were all enjoyed by the seniors at all the American Houses.
The members are able to catch their breath until May 17th when we will be doing our first educational show for the Boy Scout troop at the Farrand Elementary School in Plymouth.  
The May meeting will be on the third Sunday; May 20th, due to the Memorial Day holiday, and it will be an open house so come ready for a great time. Our feathered and non-feathered members deserve it for all their hard work last month.
 

I hope to see you all soon?
 

Till next month, your friend Baby,
 >< >< >< >< ><>< >< >< >< ><>< ><   
   Avast ye Mates
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CAPTAINS CORNER

Well it has finally happened and I could not be more aggravated even if I tried.  I am at the end of my rope and it is going to stop I swear if I hear the word cute, precious or adorable one more time somebody’s going to get it.  The problem you ask?  Well let me tell you.  Now we all know Garfield the cat has Nermal the sickeningly cute kitten that has him spitting up hairballs, I have Picasso.  Picasso is a Painted Conure and from where I stand he looks like parrot food to me.  Every stinking time he comes around I hear”Oh how cute you are” “ You are sooo adorable”  “What a cutie pie you are”  and the one that makes me gag the most, “I want to take you home and just cuddle you”.  It’s enough to make me spit up a hairball.  Then what makes it worse is the baby talk.  Perfectly normal and as sane as they can be, pet humans start in with the baby talk the cutesy wootsy makes my head hurt baby talk.  Get a grip it’s only another parrot, a sickeningly cute parrot that fits in the palm of your hand cute, I’m doomed!  I can’t fight cute it fights unfair so I will have to resort to a little treachery to resolve this.  Who am I trying to kid cute wins every time?  I guess I will just have to resort to my large size and stunning good looks to win this one.  If that doesn’t work Pookie, Sparky, J.B. and I can always try corruption of a young impressionable mind to even the playing field.  Well the game is on and there can only be one winner, cute; you just met your match (I hope).

                                Cheers

                         Captain Morgan






                                          



Every now and then the rangers are called to rescue a bird from an unlikely place; well this unlikely place was Canton Michigan (HEY! I know you know where Canton MI. is but this is for our out of state fans).  Sorry about that now where was I, oh yes the unlikely place.  What made this place so unlikely is that they did not own a bird rather a beautiful blue and white pied Parakeet (say that fast five times) took refuge in their home.  As the Rangers approached the house nothing looked strange or sinister so they parked the Rescue Mobile and went to the door.  Once inside they saw that the family had caught the bird in their hallway using a milk crate and peering through the top they saw this very lovely but very scared little Budgie.  The rangers told them that many times, sad as it may be, because these guys are relatively inexpensive they are often times released into the wild to fend for themselves.
  The Rangers went about what they thought would be a pretty easy rescue but the Budgie had other plans.  As soon as the crate was lifted the minutest distance from the floor he made his escape.  He flew throughout the house to the dismay of the homeowners and the Rangers but to the delight of the couple’s two children.  What made matter even worse is that the house had Cathedral ceilings that seemed about a thousand feet tall (well you chase a small F-16 with feathers around a house like that and we’ll see how you do).  The Keet would alight up high and the rangers would wave and jump to make him fly.  He would land on the back of a chair and the rangers would stealthily approach.  Rangers would dive, the Keet would dodge and the rangers would splat on the floor.  Our heroes longed for a net but alas a net they did not have, towels were tried to no avail.  This Parakeet was very adept at the game of “catch the bird” and the rangers were being wiped on the floor by this quick bundle of feathers.  Finally the little bird had enough and became very worn out and ranger Steve made his move and stealthily scooped him up and deposited him in the carrier.  Ah, victory at last!  So with bird in hand and none in the bush, at least not anymore, the rangers headed home.  Because he was so beautiful he found a home right away and all was well.  Still this was no time to let their guard down for there would be others in need of rescuing but they would be ready for they are the RESCUE RANGERS!!!
Don’t change that channel don’t touch that dial and stay tuned for our next exciting adventure A Keet a Tiel and Wyandotte all in one.
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Editor’s Note


Lately we have been having some problems with our newsletters being damaged during delivery.  If this happens to you please contact the editor by phone or e-mail for a duplicate copy.
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      Rescue update

For the first time in a long time we did not have any birds adopted to new loving homes last month.  To be honest I can’t remember when this last occurred.  However the rescues have not only haven’t abated but have increased dramatically.  We are in need of members who are willing to foster rescued birds.  The duties of a foster parent are four fold.  You must be able to quarantine the rescued bird from your own flock (in case the rescued bird has an illness it could pass to your own birds.)  You have to convert the rescued bird to a healthy (pellet) diet that includes fruits and veggies.  You have to be willing to take the bird to the rescue vet (Roose Animal Hospital.)  The vet bills and pellets will be paid for by the club’s rescue.  When the time comes that the bird is up for adoption you may have to have the prospective new owners come to your home to meet the bird and see how they interact with it.  A portion of the decision as to weather the bird is going to the correct home will be up to the foster home.  This is because you will have the best judgment of the bird’s personality and how it interacts with people.   
We would like to extend a great big thank you to all of our club members for their support at the monthly club raffles and for the donations of food and toys.  It is your participation that funds our rescue and allows us to send the adopted birds to their new homes with cages, toys and food.  Our rescue could not do this without you.
KUDDOS and a great big THANK YOU to everyone.
Bird Center of Washtenaw County

Wild Birds and Waterfowl Rescue

The Bird Center is a 501(c) (3) non-profit wild bird rescue.  If you are contacted by anyone or have found a Songbird or Water Fowl that is need of rescue please refer or contact the Bird Center.  They have provided us with contact numbers    Bird Center (Songbirds) 734- 761-9640

Mallard Marsh (Water Fowl) 734-482-8187

What to do when a bird needs help

Fledgling birds should be left alone the parents are near and will take care of it.


If a baby has little or no feathers return it to the nest if possible.


Baby ducks, geese and swans walking with parents should be left alone.


If you have an injured bird of any type please contact the Bird Center or Mallard Marsh at the phone numbers listed above for instructions.  Proper food, care and handling are critical for the survival of an injured bird.  The Bird Center will advise you on what to do and how to proceed.  Some birds, such as Hawks, Owls, Herons, Cranes and Geese can cause injury to you even though you have the best intentions at heart.


More information is available at their website:  www.birdcenterwashtenaw.org 

Bird Center of Washtenaw County
2229 Needham

Ann Arbor, MI 48104
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




















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UP COMING 
EVENTS

As of

May 17th 2012
May 17th             Educational Show

                          For Boy Scout Troop

                       Farrand Elementary School

                       41400 Greenbriar Lane

                         Plymouth, MI 48170

                          Set-up at 6:00 pm

                     Show starts at 7:00 pm

May 20th        Club Meeting at the Church

                               Open House

Moved up 1 week because of

 Memorial Day

May 30th
Educational Program

MediLodge of Milford

555 Highland Avenue

Milford, MI 48381
Set-up at 1:00 pm

Show starts at 2:00 pm

June 4th         Senior Educational Show

                        Sunrise of Northville

                   16100 North Haggerty Rd.

                         Plymouth, MI 48170

                          Set-up at 12:30 pm

                     Show starts at 1:30 pm

June 8th           Educational Show

                    Quest Charter Academy

                     24745 Van Born Road

                         Taylor, MI 48180

                       9:00 am Set-up

                      10:00 am Show                 

June 9th    Meet on Main Pet Adoption Fair

                    Downtown Whitmore Lake

                  Main Street in Whitmore Lake

                   We have a 10’ X 10’ space

Set-up at 11:00 am we will be setting up our pop-up

    Runs from 12:00 pm to 4:00 pm Rain or Shine
June 20th       Senior Educational Program

                    Dublin Community Senior Center

                          685 Union Lake Road

                           White Lake, MI 48386

                             Set-up at Noon

                            Show at 1:00 PM

June 24th      Club meeting at church as usual

July 21st           Educational Show

                  White Lake Township Library

                       7527 Highland Rd.

                   White Lake, MI 48383 

                       10:00 am Set-up

                       11:00 am Show
July 22nd      Club meeting at the church as usual

July 27th       Senior Educational Program

                     American House Hazel Park

                  777 East Woodward Heights

                       Hazel Park, MI 48030

                         Set-up 1:00 PM

                         Show 2:00 PM

August 11th   Pet Emporium Pet Fest
August 12th  Washtenaw County Fairgrounds

               5055 Ann Arbor-Saline Rd.

                  Ann Arbor, MI 48103

             No Set-up times at this time

          Runs 10:00 am to 6:00 pm Both Days
                  Ypsilanti Heritage Festival

August 17th     Noon to 8:00pm

August 18th    10:00am to 8:00pm

August 19th    11:00am to 6:00pm

We will most likely be setting up our pop-ups at about 7:00am on Friday the 17th as we have done in years past. Tearing down on Sunday after the festival ends.

August 26th            Club Picnic

At Garden City Park under the large pavilion.

Sept. 16th      Walled Lake Pet Awareness Day at

           Walled Lake’s Historic Lakefront District

          Ferland Street at E. Walled Lake Drive

                       11:00 AM  to 4:00 PM

We will be setting up our pop-up before the event                            Set-up starts at 9:00 AM

                        PET EXPO
Sept. 21st              4pm to 8pm

Sept. 22nd            10am to 8pm

Sept.23rd              11am to 5pm

            Suburban Collection Showplace

                     46100 Grand River

                       Novi, MI 48374

Please note that the dates for the Expo have been moved from November to September. This will be updated as more information becomes available. We have submitted our club’s paperwork to attend. 

******NOTE******NOTE******NOTE******


There has been some confusion from the loyal readers of Bird Droppings as to which events they are allowed to bring their own bird(s) to.  As a point of reference and for future information please we want everyone to be aware that when you see the line:

 ******Our Club Has a Booth at This Event*****

following or “Educational Show” preceding an event listing it means we are attending the event in an official capacity representing our club and rescue.  At these events all club members are welcomed to bring their feathered companions with them.  Also please note that our space is very limited at some of these events but don’t let this stop you from joining us, we will find a way for you and your birdie buddy to fit in and enjoy the fun.

******NOTE******NOTE******NOTE******

*CANCELATION CONFUSION *


A few of our scheduled events have been canceled at the last minute by the group staging the event.  If you do not regularly participate in the shows but plan on attending please call Steve (734-513-0030) to make sure the event is still a go. Recent cancellations that have occurred at the last minute are: the Fall for Novi Pet Adoption Fair, and the Allen Park Animal Shelter Pet Adoption Fair.
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BIRTHDAY GREETINGS to:
BRENT BEAVERS                           JUNE 1
JANIE LYNCH                                  JUNE 2

MIA LYNCH                                     JUNE 5
DANIEL JOHNSON                          JUNE 6
SHERRY MADDREN                       JUNE 6

JESSICA GREENWOOD                  JUNE 7

JASON MILLER                                JUNE 25

BARBARA EMERY                          JUNE 26

JILL DOMEIER                                 JUNE 28
CARA WARD                                    JUNE 29
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Select the right bird for you and your family
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By Don J. Harris, DVM
Exotic birds can be delightful pets—just ask any of the millions of companion bird owners throughout the world who enjoy a rewarding and satisfying relationship with their feathered friends.  Creating a long-lasting positive relationship with your bird may be the result of choosing the right bird for you and your family in the beginning.  This crucial first step is part of being a responsible pet owner, but it is often overlooked in the rush to acquire a new bird. Identifying what characteristics you want in a bird, and researching different species and their characteristics can go a long ways in helping establish a long and happy relationship.  Rarely will one bird fit more than a few of the desired characteristics.  You may acquire a bird and expect it to speak, only to eventually realize this particular species never talks. Others may discover that a large colorful macaw is also a large intolerably noisy creature.  Many potential owners have expectations that cannot possibly be fulfilled by the species they choose.  The best way to obtain the “perfect” pet is to first determine which characteristics are most important to you. Then shop for the bird that fits those criteria.  Certain species arise as leaders in a variety of categories, and this list can be used as a starting point in making your choice. Remember, there are always exceptions, so once you have narrowed down your decision to a particular species, look at the parents and gather information from the breeder about an individual bird’s behavior.  

Appearance

Finches, Macaws, Eclectus, Lories, Toucans

Speaking ability

African Grey, Amazon, Mynah

Natural vocalization (song)

Canary, Cockatiel

Intelligence

African Grey

Social attributes

Cockatoo, Budgie, Cockatiel

Small size

Canary, Finch, Budgie, Lovebird, Cockatiel

Low maintenance

Amazon and smaller

Cleanliness

Most smaller species

Some bird owners may want to avoid certain “unpopular” characteristics like those listed below. Others may not see these same characteristics as undesirable. It’s up to bird owners to weigh all characteristics of a species or an individual bird to make the best decision.

Loud

Macaws, Cockatoos

Messy

Macaws, Mynahs, Toucans

Aggressive

Female Eclectus, Male Amazons

In the end, individuals interested in owning a bird should first decide what they expect from a pet bird.

Once this question is answered, an appropriate species can be identified and researched. Only then can the potential for a long and mutually beneficial relationship be realized.

This article was reprinted with permission from Zupreem®
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BITE ME BIRD TOYS

Tony & Edie Riojas

4593 Howell Rd, Otter Lake, MI 48464
1-810-793-2093
bitemebirdtoys.com

NORTH BRANCH ANIMAL HOSPITAL

Frederick B. Shulak, D.V.M.

17630 Twelve Mile Road * Southfield, MI 48076

248-557-7773

ROOSE ANIMAL HOSPITAL

Kevin Roose, D.V.M. * Karen Knight, D.V.M.

509 W. Ann Arbor Trail * Plymouth, MI 48170

734-451-2870

SPECIALTY PET SUPPLIES, INC.

1449 W. Ann Arbor Road * Plymouth, MI 48170

734-453-6930

Fax:  734-453-7127

M-F 10-7:30 * Sat 10-6 * Sun 12-4

WARREN WOODS VETERINARY HOSPITAL

29157 Schoenherr * Warren, MI 48314

586-751-3350

OAKLAND VETERINARY EMERGENCY GROUP

1400 Telegraph Rd * Bloomfield Hills, MI 48302

248-334-6877

     Free discount card                                    Open 7-Days          available to club members       Ask about our birdie day spa treatment
DISCOUNT PET & SUPPLIES

Specializing in Exotic Birds & Cages

1623 Middlebelt Rd. Livonia, MI 48154

734-513-6060
http://www.discountpetandsupplies.com/
SOUTHGATE ANIMAL HOSPITAL

Keith Cook, D.V.M. * Elieen Cook, D.V.M.

13697 Dix-Toledo Rd* Southgate, MI 48195

734-284-9122

ANIMAL EMERGENCY CENTER

24360 Novi Road * Novi, MI 48375

248-348-1788

265 E. 2nd St. * Rochester, MI 48307

248-651-1788

Both Locations are open 24 hours a Day

7 Days a Week

www.theanimalemergencycenter.com

	MUGSHOTS and MOUSE PADS
Species specific coffee mugs, mouse pads and other parrot

paraphernalia
                         Cheryl Hitter

                          734-422-2804
             *Put your pet’s picture on a mug or mouse pad*
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	    Custom sizes up to 25” x 38” •
 Square or Rectangle cuts
PayPal plus Shipping available • Priced for 100 sheets 
White cover weight paper • Fresh clean cage everyday
Call or email us for your custom size
248.438.6572
               littlemancageliners@yahoo.com
Visit us on 
Facebook and Blogger!
        little-man-cage-liners.blogspot.com
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    MURALS

    AND OTHER

 CREATIONS                 

 BY MARY KAY PERVA
        734-207-0489
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	UV LIGHTING, HEATERS, VITIMINS AND OTHER SUPPLIES for your BIRDS, FISH and REPTILES

VISIT OUR WEBSITE AT

zoomed.com


Veterinary Care Specialists

205 Rowe Road
Milford, MI 48380
248-684-0468
Open 24 Hours A Day 7 Days A Week
� EMBED MS_ClipArt_Gallery.5  ���


























Specializing in Macaws, Greys, 


Amazons, and others.


Cages and Food at reasonable prices.





“Baby Parrots Raised in a Home for a Home”





www.kayleesparrotplace.com











Contact Kaylee at 734-301-0486
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Marty & Angie Crawford


248.438.6572
littlemancageliners@yahoo.com


little-man-cage-liners.blogspot.com


An easy and healthy alternative 
to messy newspaper!







Custom sizes up to 25” x 38”  •  Square or Rectangle cuts
PayPal plus Shipping available  •  Priced for 100 sheets 


White cover weight paper  •  Fresh clean cage everyday


Call or email us for your custom size
248.438.6572


littlemancageliners@yahoo.com


Visit us on 
Facebook and Blogger!


little-man-cage-liners.blogspot.com
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What are you really feeding your bird?
Visit BirdFoodFactscom to find out.

How nutritious is the food in your bird’s food cup? To
find out, visit BirdFoodFacts.com. This website offers an
objective nutritional analysis based on protein, fat, fiber
and moisture. Choose from hundreds of food items most

common in a companion bird’s diet.

Finet 1t answers for IMpROve Qvian Heciin and rusison,

l I i3
- s T oo

®/™ are marks registered in the U.S. Patent and Trademark Office and are trademarks of Premium Nutrifional Products, Inc. Al rights reserved. © 2011

Premium Nutritional Products
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